Contact:  Eric Mayne

Statement: Software Update

May 26, 2016, Auburn Hills, Mich. - FCA US LLC is voluntarily recalling an estimated 16,549 cars in the U.S. to
update their software.

A routine component check by FCA US discovered certain vehicles are equipped with software that may misread
operating conditions and shut down propulsion.

The Company is unaware of any related injuries or accidents.
Affected are model-year 2013-2016 Fiat 500e mini-compact cars. Service technicians will install the proper software.
Service availability is imminent. Affected customers will be advised when they may contact their dealers.

Customers with questions may call the FCA US Customer Care Center at 1-800-853-1403.
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